Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Hatch Mott MacDonald
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: June 18, 2015, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., CDT
PLACE: Smyrna Baptist Church, 7000 North Pensacola Boulevard, Pensacola, Florida 32505
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The proposed action is to widen State Road (S.R.) 742 (Burgess Road) from a two-lane undivided roadway to a five-lane undivided roadway from State Road (S.R.) 95 (U.S. 29) to Hilburn Road, a distance of approximately 1.8 miles. Additional improvements will include: realignment of the road at both ends of the project, bicycle and pedestrian facilities, intersection improvements, a bridge at Carpenter’s Creek, and stormwater improvements.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Kim Stephens, E.I., (850)415-9001, kistephens@hntb.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Kim Stephens, E.I., (850)415-9001, kistephens@hntb.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Kim Stephens, E.I., (850)415-9001, kistephens@hntb.com.
